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                                                               Crews on-site at third water main break of the day

[Duluth, MN] For a third time today, City of Duluth Utility Operations crews are on-site at a water main break. The break is
located at North14th Avenue East and East 10th Street. Crews are on-site and will begin work as soon as they can. A lane of
traffic may be closed due ensuring the safety of staff while working. It is unknown how long it will take to fix the break; however,
teams will work until they can restore the water to those in the area.
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